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Mrs Keegan and some of our Liwara students have been singing on the bus and taking their talents on the road. 

Here are some events that we have been a big part of these last few weeks… 

This morning, the entire Year 6 cohort jumped on a bus looking very suspicious in their pirate and outlaw attire. 

They were off to the Wellington Room at Morley Rec Centre to perform two of the scenes for their upcoming 

musical “A Drop of Rain”. They were fantastic to watch and can’t wait to do it again for all of you Friday Week 9 for 

their final afternoon performance! Well done cast and crew! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 30th August, the Senior choir were part of One Big Voice 

 which is the biggest mass choir event in Australia! We joined in with 

 4000 other children from different schools singing at the Perth Arena. 

 We had soloists Sofia Rippingale and Tessa McDonald grace the stage  

and sing to a full amphitheatre! Wow! Sofia was also on stage in an  

excerpt from ‘42nd Street’ and just blew us away with her performance.  

She even met Jordan from The Voice. Taylor Beresford-Peirse and Aidan  

Murray introduced the songs as comperes on the big stage as well.  

We all got home very late but it was worth it! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Monday 26th August, Mrs Keegan took the Junior Choir to the Vasto Club to perform as part of the Performing 

Arts Festival. The Junior Choir sang ‘Can you Hear the Children Marching’ and ‘Old Man Platypus’ with 

accompaniment from Mr John Fernandez. Parents who were able to come and see them were blown away with 

how well our Junior Choir could sing! 

What a whirlwind of performance! 

Liwara was well represented by all students involved and Mrs Keegan was very proud to be able to share their gifts 

with everyone. 

 


